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Comments: I strongly oppose the construction of the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster. The proposed

project will lead to the overuse and destruction of sacred land, and is highly disrespectful of Indigenous land

rights. It also showcases a failure to understand what is so beautiful about our wilderness. Rollercoasters can go

anywhere. Mountain forests are irreplaceable. 


